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This is to register my objection to the processing of WEST BURTON SOLAR PROJECT AT THE SAME
TIME  as  the COTTAM SOLAR PROJECT.  Previously the inspectorate informed interested parties this would
NOT  be the case.
There will be too much information  to allow proper analysis of either and this is to me, a form of railroading.

 Adrienne Longmore
Sent from my iPhone
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